
Date : 5/10/2021 4:03:21 PM
From : "Wes Pringle" 
To : "Pete Eyre" 
Subject : Re: LADOT Assessment Letter - 6450 Sunset Blvd
﻿
Hi Pete,

I just got a call from Tom Gaul about this letter.  Apparently there was a
proposal in the study to restripe Wilcox as a corrective measure for an
adverse condition?  If this is the case it should be in the letter with the
information about going to B-Permit to have it installed and everything. 
You could also check with District Office to see if it is feasible.  I have asked
Tom to send a sketch if there is not one in the study.  The other issue was
he wanted to see the proposed loading zone in the letter.  I told him we
couldn't approve it but we could discuss it in the letter and indicate that the
applicant should check with meter planning (there are existing parking
meters) about installing it.

Hopefully we didn't discuss these issues before and I forgot about it!  If we
did, let me know.  If not please modify the letter.

Thanks,

Wes

On Mon, May 3, 2021 at 10:30 AM Pete Eyre <peter.eyre@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi Susan,

The Department of Transportation has completed the traffic study review for the proposed
development project for the location at 6450 Sunset Boulevard. A copy of
the assessment letter is attached. 

Please contact our office if you have any questions. 

Thank You,

-- 

Pete Eyre, EIT
Transportation Engineering Associate I
Metro Development Review                      
Planning & Land Use Development          

Los Angeles Department of Transportation
213.972.4913 
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-- 
Wes Pringle, P.E.
Transportation Engineer

Metro Development Review

100 S. Main St, 9th Floor

Los Angeles, CA  90012

Los Angeles Department of Transportation
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